OGBB’s First Holiday DeBrito Apple Fundraiser!
For the first time ever we are able to sell delicious gourmet DeBrito candy apples for the holidays.
SPECIAL ONLINE SALES INSTRUCTIONS FOR 2020 
DeBrito has strict rules about selling online, but they have made a few changes to allow COVID-19 safe sales.
· You may post the fundraiser catalog on social media or send an electronic copy to your supporters.
· DeBrito wants to insure that people know they are buying from you rather than directly from the store. Make it clear that this is your OGBB fundraiser.
· You may take orders online through private messages only. Your customers should not place their orders visibly on your social media for all to see.  
Ask teachers, friends, family, students, church members, and everyone you know if they are interested in supporting your fundraiser. For each item you sell, $3.50 will go to your student account. This is an excellent opportunity for you to pay your band fair share or get ahead for next year! This product is so scrumptious it basically sells itself. You just have to put it out there.
SAMPLE TEXT:
Hi!
I’m selling delicious DeBrito candy apples to support the Oak Grove High School Band and Color Guard program. To order, message me and pay at the time of order online using Zelle or Paypal sent to treasurer@ogbb.org. Note my name and “apple order” on the payment. You may also pay me in person using cash or a check made out to OGBB. Apples will arrive between December 16th and 19th. I’ll let you know the date as soon as the factory tells us. Message me to make arrangements for pick up or delivery.
ORDERS AND MONEY DUE SUNDAY, DECEMBER 6TH BY 9:00PM
Please collect all money at the time of sale. For safety during the pandemic, we encourage you and your customers to use Zelle or Paypal sent to treasurer@ogbb.org (include the student’s name and “apple order” in the memo). 
If you customers wish to pay with cash or checks, we recommend that they pay you and you submit the payment electronically. If you can only pay using cash or check, we can make arrangements for a safe drop off with a booster officer. Contact Gretchen Himes at president@ogbb.org to make arrangements. Checks should be made to OGBB. Include the student’s name on the memo line. 
APPLE ARRIVAL AND PICK-UP
Apples will arrive between Wednesday, December 16th and Saturday the 19th. You will be notified of the exact date and location a few days before delivery. Apples must be picked up by the sellers that day.
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